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June 27, 2022
HEALTH HAWKE’S BAY DIRECTOR APPOINTMENTS 
Following two recent director resignations and two directors retiring by rotation, the trustees of the Te Matau ā Maui Health Trust have recently conducted a recruitment process to attract and appoint new Health Hawke’s Bay directors.
Trustees were delighted with the number and calibre of applicants for these positions, with the difficult selection process resulting in five new directors being appointed as follows: Adri Isbister, Ana Apatu, Di Koti, David Clapperton and Jonathan Bell.
Te Matau ā Māui Health Trust Chair Mike Paku, along with the Chair of Health Hawke’s Bay, Na Raihania have confidence that the directors selected will bring a diverse range of skills and experience complementing current directors in achieving the Company’s vision of ‘Whanau Ora, Hapori Ora’ (Family Wellbeing, Community Wellbeing) for Hawke’s Bay.
Both the Trust and the Board Chair acknowledge that within the new health reforms there will be a shift in focus for Health Hawke’s Bay, and that a strong efficient effective Board will be required to support the strategy and operational plan to deliver and support primary healthcare services across the region. 
Current Board Chair and Deputy, Na Raihania and Dr Nicky Toynton are optimistic about the future of health and are looking forward to supporting fellow directors and the provider network in implementing the Pae Ora legislation, particularly around inequity for Māori, preventative care and mental health and addictions.
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